Lee, Chris

From: Joos, Renee

Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 3:21 PM
To: Lee, Chris; Norfolk, Tea

Cc: Donahue IV, Harper

Subject: Departmental Supervisory Ratios

Chris and Tea, DER’s proposed budget cuts will have no impact on the department’s ratio of supervisors to the number
of employees who are supervised. There will be no DER staff reductions due to the 2023 proposed budget cuts.
Thanks

R
Renee Joos (she/her/hers)
Employee Benefits Director
CITY Department of Employee Relations
City of Milwaukee
DER (0) 414-286-2938

(m) 414-758-5746

Email rjoos@milwaukee.gov
200 E. Wells St. Rm 706
Milwaukee, WI 53202
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